



To: All Horizon staff and physicians

Maura McKinnon, Chief Human Resource Officer From:

Date: May 15, 2021

Travel to other zones by DECRH campus staff, physicians and students Re:

While we recognize that all Horizon Zones remain in Yellow Phase, Horizon and Public Health strongly recommend that staff, physicians and students who have worked at the DECRH Campus (Dr. Everett Chalmers Regional Hospital, Veterans' Health Unit, Stan Cassidy Centre for Rehabilitation, Pavilion) do not travel outside the Fredericton area to other zones, and especially to **not travel** to Horizon facilities in other zones.











